
                                                                                                     Turtle Mountain School Division 
Box 280     435 Williams Avenue 

Killarney, MB      R0K 1G0               
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
In an effort to keep you informed about your child’s program, please find attached 
a copy of his/her student support plan.  This plan was created when it was identified 
that he/she would benefit from adaptations in the classroom.  Adaptations refer to 
instructional, environmental, social, behavioural, and/or assessment strategies that 
will assist your child in being successful.  Your child is in the regular academic 
program and must meet the curricular outcomes for his/her grade.  This plan notes 
current progress, strengths/challenges, and goals for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
 
Your child’s teacher(s) will be receiving a copy of this support plan so that they are 
aware of important information that will help your child to have a successful year. 
 
 
Please review and notify me of any needed changes.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Megan Dyck at  (204) 534-2494 or by email at 
medyck@tmsd.mb.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Middle Years Resource 
Boissevain School 
Turtle Mountain School Division 
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